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HAPPY SPRING  

CRANE RESIDENTS! 

The flowers are popping and it is time to do 

some tidying up and put the mulch in the 

landscaping. If you had placed an order for 

10 bags of mulch we are having it delivered  

next to the shed by the office for your 

convenient pickup. Mowing will begin soon 

so please have all items removed from your 

lawn to help with this process.  

Doug has returned from medical leave and 

is doing well. We look forward to seeing you 

at the Easter Eggstravagansa! Details below. 

Contact Information 

300 Hwy 361, Crane, IN 47522 

Phone: 812-902-1500 

https://www.facebook.com/cranefh 

SPRING  IS HERE! 

SAVE THE DATES 
APRIL 14, 4PM TO 6PM AT THE 

COMMUNITY BLDG. JOIN US FOR 

AN EASTER EGG HUNT AND 
BREAKFAST FOR DINNER. RSVP 

BY APRIL 12.  (pancakes, biscuits 
and gravy and eggs) We are 
PARTNERING WITH MWR.  

The Easter bunny will make an 
appearance! 

Let me know what type of activities you are interested in 
and we will do our best to see if we can schedule them.  

Samantha Bobbitt– Community Director 
 

Douglas McDonald-Maintenance Tech. 

STAFF  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Brian Stann 

CEO 

Hunt Military Communities 

April is the Month of the Military Child and during this month, 

Hunt Military Communities celebrates the youngest members of 

our communities. Military children, often make some of the most 

significant sacrifices moving from state to state, school to 

school, and having parents deployed for long periods of time. 

We are proud to acknowledge and support the tremendous 

strength and resiliency of our military children, along with the 

sacrifices. This year, for the third time, we are hosting our Hunt 

Little Heroes program. Encourage your children to share stories 

of how they have been a hero and positive influence in their 

community. Applicants are asked to submit a 300-word essay, 

or a video telling their “Hero Story.” All applicants will receive a 

complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape, mask and challenge 

coin. Three winners will receive cash prizes and matching dona-

tions to the charity of their choice. For more information please 

visit https://www.huntheroesfoundaiton.org. From all of us here 

at HMC, thank you for your service and sacrifice. 
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